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California Ruling Likely to Impact the Gig Model

News

2.25.20


A San Diego judge found that California law requires a grocery delivery company to classify its

“shoppers” as employees. This classification has impacts for the company as it will now need to pay

and provide its “shoppers” with employee benefits. In an interview with The Recorder, Rich

Meneghello described this decision as “the latest example of seeing the ABC test in action and a

demonstration of how potentially devastating it could be to the gig model.”

To read the article, visit The Recorder (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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